
 

 

 

 

               

February 15, 2021 

 

The General Manager 
BSE Limited 
Corporate Relationship Department 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 
Dalal Street 
Mumbai- 400 001 
 
 
BSE Scrip Code: 532281 

The Manager 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Listing Department 
Exchange Plaza 
5th Floor, Plot No. C-1, Block-G 
Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra(E) 
Mumbai-400 051 
 
NSE Scrip Code: HCLTECH 

 
Sub.:  Clarification on News article – HCL Tech plans $500 million overseas bond 
issue  
 

Dear Sir,  
 
This is with reference to the news article that appeared in the Economic Times of today on 

the above subject. 

 
In this regard we would like to state that the Company, in the normal course of its business, 

evaluates options and opportunities that may be optimal for managing its financial 

requirements and lately have been evaluating alternatives to reduce finance cost of the 

current debt on the Balance Sheet of some of its subsidiaries. In this background, it is 

respectfully submitted that no event has occurred that has triggered an obligation for the 

Company to make a disclosure under Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and 

Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015. The Company being very mindful of its 

obligations and its standards of corporate governance, will make the appropriate disclosures 

to the stock exchanges at the appropriate time should it become obliged to in accordance 

with the said Regulations. 

 

This is for your information and records. 

 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For HCL Technologies Limited 

  
 
Manish Anand 
Company Secretary 


